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Best Wishes for the Year of the Snake 

With the approach of the Year of the Snake, on behalf of the Hong Kong Housing 
Authority (HA) and the senior directorate of the Housing Department (HD), I would 
like to extend my Chinese New Year greetings to all public housing residents, 
colleagues and members of the general public. 

Winnie Ho 
Chairman of the Hong Kong Housing Authority 



 

 

 
    

 
 

     
   
      

        
 

 
  

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
       

 

 

HA’s Contractors Commended in Occupational Safety and Health 
Award 

HA’s new works contractors have been honoured with three awards at the 23rd Hong 
Kong Occupational Safety and Health Award Forum and Award Presentation 
Ceremony, covering two outstanding awards of the Construction Industry Category – 
Rookie Safety Performance Award, and a merit of the OSH Report Award. 

Organised by the Occupational Safety and Health (OSH) Council, the Award aims 
to recognise organisations with outstanding achievements in the field of OSH. The 
HA's award-winning projects are listed in the file attached. 

Attending the ceremony, the representative from the HD (front row, fourth left), pictured 
with other officiating guests. 

https://www.housingauthority.gov.hk/en/common/pdf/about-us/publications-and-statistics/housing-dimensions/The%2023rd%20Hong%20Kong%20Occupational%20Safety%20and%20Health%20Award_EN.pdf

